00412464

From Barbara Hart [barbhart @arthlink. net]
Sent: Tuesday, Cctober 21, 2003 3:53 PM
To: nprm@tb. treas. gov

Subj ect: Notice No. 4

Attn: Notice No. 4Chief, Regulations and Procedures D visionAl cohol and
Tobacco Tax and Trade BureauP. O Box 50221Washi ngton, D.C.

20091- 0221Dear Chief, Regul ations and Procedures Division:| amwiting

i n support of the proposed 0.5 percent standard for flavored nalt

bever ages. The proposed standard is the best way to nmaintain clear

di stinctions between beer and liquor and it is the best way to preserve
the flavored nmalt beverage category.

Thank you.
WIlliam A Hart

8079 turtle Cove Road
Li ver pool, NY 13090



